Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 11:27 AM

To: Alan.Brandon@ghd.com; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov; YYORDAN@BLM.GOV

Cc: Zane Kurtz; Bernard.Bockisch@ghd.com; cctofiling@craworld.com

Subject: RE: 088210-35-(2RP-2044) Livingston Ridge SWD Assessment Summary Report ~COR-088210-35~

RE: EOG Resources * Livingston Ridge SWD Water Line * 2RP-2044 * DOR: 10/27/13
Greetings,

At the time of this release, Transwestern had a 24” high pressure gas line that this release followed. The line
was fairly shallow, and actually exposed in some areas of the release. The proposal is for a 4’ excavation and
liner placement, but no mention of the gas line. Assuming it still exists, what is your proposal in regard to that
line?

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: Alan.Brandon@ghd.com [mailto:Alan.Brandon@ghd.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 9:27 AM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>;
stucker@blm.gov

Cc: Zane Kurtz <Zane_Kurtz@eogresources.com>; Bernard.Bockisch@ghd.com; cctofiling@craworld.com

Subject: 088210-35-(2RP-2044) Livingston Ridge SWD Assessment Summary Report ~COR-088210-35~

Crystal, Mike and Shelly,

On behalf of EOG Resources, GHD is submitting the attached Assessment Summary Report for the Livingston Ridge SWD
site (2RP-2044) for your review. If you have any questions, please contact either Bernard Bockisch or myself.

Thank you.
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